

Sarah J Ormrod MA Director, International Programmes Our Ref: Org Contacts PC/P 2013



August 2012

Dear Colleague,

## University of Cambridge, International Summer Schools 2013

I am writing to send you copies of the International Summer School posters and postcards to promote the wide range of programmes we will be offering next year. 2013 marks the 90<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the International Summer Schools and we are keen to make it a very special year for all those who attend the programmes.

The postcards are designed to stimulate initial interest in the programmes prior to the full brochure being available in December. We would be most grateful if you could display the posters and postcards in a prominent place so that people can see the exciting programmes that we offer every summer in Cambridge.

Our brochure giving full details of the programmes, including dates, accommodation options, fees and the application form will be printed in December, and copies will be posted to you. Our website will be updated over the coming months and we hope to have all of the relevant information available from December 2012.

If students have initial questions before the brochure is available please direct them to: inteng@ice.cam.ac.uk and we will respond to their enquiries.

Thank you for your willingness to promote our Summer School programmes amongst your students. If you have any further questions at the stage, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Ormrod

University of Cambridge International Programmes Institute of Continuing Education Madingley Hall, Madingley Cambridge CB23 8AQ UK Tel: +44 (0)1223 760850

Fax: +44 (0)1223 760848 Email: intenq@ice.cam.ac.uk www.ice.cam.ac.uk/intsummer